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Corrugated Cow Wins Award at State Fair
September 3, 2014

This past summer, team members from 
PCA’s corrugated plant in Newark, 
Ohio, participated in the Technology and 
Engineering Showcase at the Ohio State 
Fair, winning the People’s Choice Award 
for the third year in a row. For this year’s 
fair, PCA built and exhibited a life-size 
corrugated cow, and participants were 
invited to construct smaller versions of the 
cow.

According to one booth volunteer, a spouse 
of a PCA employee: “Wow! I was so 
impressed with the project that PCA Newark 
provided for the children to participate in. It 
was great to see the interaction and the hands-on experience between PCA employees and 
children of all ages, engaging them in something so creative as a corrugated cow. Thank 
you to PCA for allowing me to participate in this fun event!”

For more information on the Ohio State Fair and the community events they sponsor, please 
visit their website at www.ohiostatefair.com.

PCA Newark’s life-size corrugated cow received the 
People’s Choice Award at the Ohio State Fair.


